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From: Credible Behavioral Health, Inc. <Anne.Hunte@credibleinc.com>
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 9:30 AM
To: Credible Documentation
Subject: Learn How to Maintain a Healthy Domain - Wednesday, May 23 at 2:00pm EDT

DEAR CREDIBLE, 

In 2017, Credible rolled out an EHR Admin certification geared toward new Credible EHR Admin. 
We have seen great success from those who have participated in the certification and want to 
expand that success to all of you. 

Credible is hosting a complimentary webinar on How to Maintain a Healthy Domain on 
Wednesday, May 23rd from 2:00pm-3:00pm EDT. This webinar is a piece of the EHR Admin 
certification and will teach you the where, when, and how to ensure your domain is functioning at 
its best. 

Click here to register. 

Credible will also be hosting EHR Admin Certification at Credible HQ in Rockville, MD. On June 
21st and June 22nd, we will certify Partners on our EHR Admin certification. Watch for 
more details and registration information. 
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This communication is proprietary and confidential to Credible and its Partners. No part of this document may be 
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Thank you for your continued Partnership, 

Anne Hunte 
Director of Partner Services 
o. 301-652-9500 x6241   I   f. 240-744-3086
e. anne.hunte@credibleinc.com   I   w. www.credibleinc.com

   


